

Midnight Sun

Family Learning Center

Where the Sun Never Sets on Learning

March 27, 2014

Dates to Remember

Mar. 28 Yearbook Orders Due Mar. 31 Report Cards Go Home Apr. 1-4 State Mandated Testing

Apr. 15-18 MAP Testing Apr. 16 Early Release

Apr. 17 APC

Apr. 24 Orientation 6:00 P.M.

Phone Numbers:

Mrs. Foster— 373-6774 Mrs. Beesley — 357-6462 Mr. Sidelinger — 376 — 6776 Mrs. Darnell — 357 — 4844 Mrs. MacDonald — 376-6772 Mrs. Olsen — 357-6772 Mrs. Tro. — 357-3733 Mrs. Menzia — 357-6784

Annual Meeting of the APC

The annual meeting of the APC will be held on Thursday, April 17 at 6:00 P.M. At this meeting all parents in the school are eligible to vote for board members for next year's APC. In addition, there are several by-law changes proposed that all parents can vote on. Copies of the bylaw changes are available at the office shelf. We will have door prizes for those in attendance. There will also be a pizza party for the class with the most parents in attendance.

State Testing

All students in grades 3-8 will be taking the state mandated Standards Based Assessments next week Tuesday through Friday. It is critical that all students arrive on time. The office will be closed for testing. It is important that there be no interruptions throughout the building.

To help students be successful on a test they should get a full night of sleep, eat a healthy breakfast, and come to school with a positive attitude. Thanks for your support in making sure your child has the best testing experience possible!

Spring Orientation

Our Spring Orientation is Thursday, April 24 at 6:00 P.M. Please let your friends know if they are interested in enrolling their children at Midnight Sun, a parent or guardian must attend an orientation.

There is a sign up for cookies and punch by the office door to help with Orientation.

Myon Reading Contest Continues

The Myon Reading contest continues through March 31. Keep on reading!

Tardy

Students are marked tardy if they arrive after 8:55. Most teachers allow a five-minute grace period. Anyone arriving at 9:00 or after is marked tardy.

Any student arriving after 8:55 must have a parent come in to the child's classroom and sign him/her in on the clipboard. This is a really important safety issue. Please be respectful as you enter the classrooms as school begins at 8:55.

Yearbook Orders Due

Yearbook orders are due by tomorrow! Get them in to Mrs. Beesley by the end of the day!

Head Lice

Please continue to be diligent about looking for head lice. Regular drying of your child's clothes will help kill the little buggers.